
A SPECIAL MEETING 
OF THE 

GREATER ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 
 
The Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority will hold a special meeting at 1:00 p.m. 
on Monday, June 27, 2022, in the Conference Room at the Administrative Offices of the 
Asheville Regional Airport.  The Administrative Offices are located at the northern end of 
the second floor of the Terminal Building at the Asheville Regional Airport.  The address 
for the Administrative Offices is Suite 1, 61 Terminal Drive, Fletcher, North Carolina, and 
the telephone number is 828-684-2226. The purpose of this special meeting is as follows: 
 
To discuss, consider, and possibly take action with regards to the Terminal Building 
Modernization and Expansion Project.   
 
 
 
 


